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Playfields Quarterly Newsletter 

We’re here to help support and inform you with all your playfields needs 

 

 

 

Welcome to our new and exciting quarterly newsletter. This newsletter will provide you 

with important updates and reminders for the City of Calgary playfields. 

 



 

Playfields are open for the season! 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

 We do not close playfields for inclement weather. Be sure to checkout the 

weather and air quality before you play 

 Please ensure you are leaving the fields and parking area clean and tidy after 

use. Be sure to pick up all your garbage 

 All groups are required to have their permit with them at all times 

 Familiarize yourself with the playfield rules and regulations 

Find out more here!  



 It is the responsibility of the organization who has requested a porta potty to 

ensure they are removed when the season is over 

 Please be considerate of parking around playfields and ensure you are not 

blocking emergency lanes or designated disabled persons parking 

 A tournament application must be completed if you plan on running a tournament. 

Click here for more information  

 

 

Important Information 

 You need permission from The City of Calgary to install a porta potty at your 

playfield. Call 311 to apply for a Porta Potty at your Playfield 

 Field maintenance is the responsibility of the City of Calgary. If you notice any 

fields that require maintenance please contact us at 311 

 You can view all D and E playfields on the Parks map 

 Porta potty spills or tips must be reported to the city. You can do thisby contacting 

311 
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